M Gmail Registrar MGAHV <registrar.mgahv@gmail.com>

Online Undertaking

Anti-Ragging Helpline <collegedesk.antiragging@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 22, 2016 at 10:44 AM
To: registrar.mgahv@gmail.com

Dear Sir/Mam,

As you know it is mandatory as per the Hon. Supreme Court & UGC/MHRD
Regulations that all students fill in an Anti Raging Undertaking, each year. To
make the process easy MHRD has developed an ONLINE Facility.

Undertaking can be filled ONLINE at: www.amanmovement.org (OR)
www.antiragging.in

Please ask all your students to fill their Undertaking on any of the two web sites.
The procedure is very simple and explained on the web sites

Thank you.

With Regards,

Anti-ragging Helpline :1800-180-5522
collegedesk.antiragging@gmail.com

The information contained in this email message is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above who have been specifically
authorized to receive it. If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have

received this communication in error, please notify us immediately for further instructions.
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